

## September 4, 2010 10am - 8pm Round Rock American Legion Hall

1000 Georgetown St.



Williamson County Sheriff's Deputy Randy Batten and his wife Heather Batten lost their 3 year old daughter Haley Batten to Histiocytosis, a rare blood disease, on August 18, 2010.



The Williamson County community and friends are coming together to hold a fundraiser to help with medical costs and to celebrate Haley's memory. There will be BBQ, desserts and drinks (for a donation.) We will have face painting, balloons and snow cones for the kids.



Please stop by the Round Rock American Legion Hall and show your support for a local law enforcement officer and his family. We will also be taking donations on site. Any checks should be made directly to Randy or Heather Batten as all donations will go straight to Batten Family.

Jeff Uhrig 512-810-8170

Ryan Dockson 626-482-0952